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Dear Parent/Carer/Student, 
 

It was good to welcome all our young people back after the mid-term weekend. With a 
blustery couple of days, I took the opportunity to remind all of our young people of the 
arrangements we have in place for extreme weather. For the majority of the time, our 
young people will be outdoors more often, and it is important that they are coming to 
school with appropriate clothing to ensure their warmth and comfort. On the occasion 
that the weather is extreme, or for pupils eating their lunch from the canteen/packed 
lunch, there are designated zones for each yeargroup. I continue to ask young people to 
be as safe as they can be by following our guidelines related to wearing masks, sanitising 
and avoiding crowds or close contact in line with local and national advice. Please review 
the latest parent/carer information, including the low-risk contact letter, on our website 
here. 

 
 
Our first ‘Have Your Say’ fortnight starts next week with a focus on asking parents/carers 
on their views of the school’s approaches to communication. Effective engagement with 
parents and carers is a priority for us and we know it is important to you as well. Over the 
next 2 weeks, we would like to capture your feedback about how well we communicate 
with parents and carers. We will do this through an online survey, and also through an 
online video discussion group. The information gained from the survey, together with 
focus group discussions, will shape how both the school and the parent council 
communicate with our school community. 
 
ONLINE SURVEY : Please click here to take a few minutes to share your thoughts and give 
us your feedback, as we’re always looking to improve. 
 
CLICK HERE TO REGISTER TO TAKE PART IN A DISCUSSION GROUP ON MONDAY 28TH 
FEBRUARY 7-8PM  

 
 
 
Please see the next page for an updated list of PE clubs and activities that are on offer at 
Taylor High School. 
 
 

 
If you have any queries or concerns, please contact your Principal Teacher of Pupil Support, or if you have a 
general enquiry you can use our general enquiry mailbox: enquiries-at-taylor@northlan.org.uk.   
 
Yours faithfully, 
Paul McWatt 
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